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Each fall and spring PSO hosts a parent
teacher interview night.  Parents will
have an opportunity to discuss their
child’s progress with individual
teachers.  The fall Parent Teacher night
is October 23rd from 5pm to 7pm.  If
your child’s teacher wants to connect
with you, you will be receiving a call
next week to book a phone or in-
person appointment.  Parents are also
welcome to call and book an
appointment with their child’s teacher
as of  the afternoon on October 17th. 
We will also have sweet treats, coffee &
tea available as well as a raffle.  We will
also have our Youth Engagement
workers, parent portal assistance,
capstone examples and careers
available for questions.  Drop in’s are
also welcome!  We look forward to
seeing everyone!  

Oct 10 - Gr 8 Elective change (E2)

Oct 14 - Thanksgiving - No School

Oct 16 - Lockdown Drill 

Oct 21 - Mandatory Parent & Student
Stormriders Jr. Fire Crew meeting 6:30-
7:30pm room 125

Oct 23 - Parent Teacher Interviews 5pm
to 7pm

Oct 24 - Fall Semi Formal Dance 6pm
(doors close at 7pm) to 9pm

Oct 25 - Pro-D Day - No school

Oct 28 - Nov 5 - Numeracy & Literacy
Assessments

Oct 31 - Halloween costume day and
lunchtime dance

Nov 3 - Daylight Savings (1 hr. back)

Nov 11 - Remembrance Day Holiday - No
school

Nov 13 & 14 - District shortened days.  Student
are dismissed 1 hr. early  (2:15pm)

Nov 15 - Deadline for Grad Hoodies

Nov 25 - Pro-D Day - No school
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CALLING IN
ABSENCES

Closed Campus – Peter Skene Ogden Secondary is a closed campus during
instructional time. If students need to leave the school, they must sign out at
the office with the school secretary so that the school knows where they are.
We have lunch food available daily, a healthy vending machine that accepts
debit. There is no supervision once students leave school.

Volunteering at the School – All volunteers volunteering their time to support
school events must have a criminal record check completed before they start
helping out. This includes driving students, dry grad, coaching, helping in a
classroom, etc. To apply online go to the link below and enter the password:
Online Link: https://justice.gov.bc.ca/criminalrecordcheck
PSO Code: V5L5RVHL5M

At PSO Secondary we feel
regular attendance is a crucial
component of academic
performance. Students are
expected to be on time and
attend every class. 

If students are ill or cannot
attend for other reasons, it is up
to the parent or guardian to
notify the School
Messenger system at 1 (833) 582-
6944, using the phone app,
website login or calling the
school.
https://go.schoolmessenger.com

FOOD
PROGRAMS

PSO offers breakfast, lunch and
snack programs daily at NO
COST to students.

Breakfast runs at 8:20 to 8:45 in
our cafeteria. Breakfast consists
of hot and cold grab and go
items.  

Lunch runs from 11:40 to 12:10 in
our cafeteria and consists of
soup, sandwiches and veggies.

Snacks are available during
morning and afternoon class
breaks.

Terry  Fox Run – This year students ran for cancer research on September 26th.
As a school community we raised $600.60!
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Student verification forms were handed out to all students on
October 8th. Please go over the information listed and make
changes as needed. 

All forms should be signed and returned to the school as soon as
possible. It is vital we get these forms returned so we have
accurate contact information for all students. Please ensure the
media release form ,computer consent form, and the Indigenous
self-identification form is completed and returned as well.  The
class that has the highest return rate of forms will get a pizza
party!

STUDENT VERFICATION FORMS

CLUBS

HALLOWEEN COSTUMES
If your child(ren) participates in dressing up
for Hallowe’en on October 31st, please make
sure they don’t bring fake weapons of any
kind to accompany their costumes and
refrain from dressing up as “creepy clowns,”
as this may lead to fear among the school
population. 

We also ask that students avoid dressing up
as a stereotype of an entire culture of
people as this is cultural appropriation.
Instead, encourage them to be imaginative
and creative and to wear a school-
appropriate costume. 

On Hallowe’en there will be a dance at
lunch in the gym!!

PAC MEETING

The next PAC meeting will be
their AGM meeting on
Tuesday October 15th at
5:30pm in the school library.  

SCHOOL COUNSELLORS
A school counsellor will be available on
Wednesdays for students who need
assistance.  Sandra Scott and Jen Caddy
will be travelling down from Williams
Lake on a rotating basis..  Thank you
ladies for supporting our students

GSA CLUB:  MONDAYS @ LUNCH RM 147

BOOK CLUB: TUESDAYS @ LUNCH IN LIBRARY

LEADERSHIP CLUB: TUESDAYS @ LUNCH RM 120

GAMING CLUB: EVERY DAY AT LUNCH RM 118

FIBRE ARTS CLUB: FRIDAYS AT LUNCH IN LIBRARY

FILM CLUB: FRIDAYS AT LUNCH RM 146

THEATRE CLUB: AFTER SCHOOL THURSDAYS IN
CAFETERIA 3:40 TO 5 PM

CLIMBING CLUB: MONDAYS AND THURS AT LUNCH
AND TUES AFTER SCHOOL 3:30-5PM

GUITAR CLUB - WEDNESDAYS AT LUNCH 

BRIDGE CLUB - MONDAYS AT LUNCH IN ROOM 137

ALSO THE GYM IS OPEN TO ALL IN THE MORNING
BEFORE SCHOOL AND AT LUNCH
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Grad Hoodies & Sweatpants
Grad hoodies are now available to order.  Payment must be received at
time of ordering.  Hoodies are $80.00 each, personalization is $5.00
extra.  Hoodies come in black, dark grey and light grey.
Sweatpants are $40.00 each and come in black and light grey.

Deadline for ordering is November 15th, 2024.

Leadership Spirit Week
October 28th - November 1st

October 28th – Halloween colour day (wear black and orange) 
October 29th – Ghost Day (dress like a ghost or wear white)

October 30th – SFX day (special effects make-up)
October 31st – Halloween! Wear your costume

November 1st – Pajama Day

Elevator Access

Next week, our school elevator will be starting a full replacement.  This
is a necessary update to our school infrastructure.  The elevator will be

shut down for approximately a month.  If you have any accessibility
concerns please reach out to the school.  Alternate arrangements can

be made for students with accessibility concerns on a case by case
basis.  

Bus Passes

We are still receiving bus passes from the Transportation Department.
We have been assured that students who have not yet received their
passes or have misplaced them will still be permitted to ride the bus.








